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December 15, 2015 

Sent via Email to:  

Re: San Jose Campaign Guidance 

Dear Andrew: 

You have asked the following question: Whether left over funds from the Primary 
Election may be carried over to the General Election? 

The City Council has revised the Sections in the San Jose Municipal Code to clarify the 
use of leftover funds from a City Primary Election and the use of remaining campaign 
funds to a General Election. Effective December 18, 2015, under San Jose Municipal 
Code Section 12.06.420 (C), a candidate who becomes eligible to run in a General 
Election may transfer and use any remaining funds from the Primary Election in the 
General Election. 

We hope this addresses your question. Please feel free to contact our office if you have 
further questions or need clarification with regard to this letter. 
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Very truly yours, 

RICHARD DOYLE, City Attorney 

By: 
ARLENE SILVA 
Deputy City Attorney 
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